
• 
 HOUSTON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

MEETING MINUTES 


TUESDAY, January 8, 2019 


The January 8, 2019 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5 :30 
p.m. by Chairman Henry Childs. 

Members of the Board Present: Henry Childs, Chairman Barbara Waddle 
Katherine Shelton, V ice Chairman Phyllis Taylor 
R. A. (Tony) Robbins 

Members of the Staff Present: Beverly Nable, Registration/Election Supervisor 

Chairman Childs called for the approval of the December 4, 2018 meeting minutes. A motion was 
made by Phyllis Taylor with a second by R. A. (Tony) Robbins to approve the minutes of December 4,2018. 
The motion was approved. 

Chairman Childs called for the approval of the December 10, 2018 meeting minutes. A motion was 
made by Barbara Waddle with a second by Katherine Shelton to approve the minutes of December 10,2018. 
The motion was approved. 

REGISTRATION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT 

• 
Members were presented with copies of the completed results ofthe Runoff Election for December 4, 

2018, 
Registered Active and Inactive Voters Report from January 8, 2019 was given to board members. 

OLD BUSINESS 

A motion by R. A. (Tony) Robbins and second by Phyllis Taylor to move the City of Perry voters in 
District 2 back to their City Precinct ROZR (Rozar Park), motion carried. New precinct cards will be mailed 
out to the voters that are affected with this change. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Informed the board ofthe GEOA and VRAG Conference to be held on March 24 - 27th, 2019 in Jekyll 
Island, GA. (Sunday - Wednesday). Members will make their own hotel reservation, which will open for 
reservation January 11,2019. 

There being no further business the ~~oum~~ 

Henry Childs, Chairman 
February 5,2019 

• 
This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions ofTitle 50, Chapter 14 of 
Georgia Code . 


